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CAUTION 
These updates should only be used for navigation in conjunction with up-to-date 
charts, chart plotters and Notices to Mariners, etc. We accept no liability for 
any errors or omissions, or for any accidents or mishaps which may arise from 
the use of this (or any) update or the original publication. 

 

 

CHAPTER 2: THE CHANNEL ISLANDS 

p53-54 : Approaching Beaucette Marina 

This is a temporary change for Beaucette Marina, Guernsey: 

The safe water and leading marks into Beaucette Marina are in the process of being renewed so 
extra care should be taken when approaching and entering the marina.  

The red and white safe water mark had been removed after a storm and may not yet be back in 
place. It is scheduled to be reinstated by mid-August. 

The leading marks into the marina are in place but are currently difficult to identify as their 
distinctive red stripes have to be repainted. It is still safe to enter the marina with care and 
sufficient rise of tide. 


